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In the Name of God, the Merciful, the Compassionate 
 
Praise be to God, Lord of the Universe, and prayers and peace on 
our Prophet Muhammad and all his descendants and disciples. 
 
Peace be with you, and God's mercy and blessings. 
 
To my dear brothers Shaykh ((Abu-al-Layth)), Shaykh ((Abu-
Yahya)), Shaykh 'Abdallah ((Sa'id)) and Shaykh (TN: blank) 
 
I pray you are all well and good. 
 
Dear brothers, your messages about joining the al-Qa'ida 
Organization is fabulous (TN: news), and I pray to God that He 
helps us all be successful in aiding our religion. Your joining 
us will further encourage the mujahidin, and it signifies your 
sense of responsibility and fulfilling your duty. May God be 
accepting of us all. 
 
I have a proposal for you. 
 
Regarding some of the things that you mentioned on the unique 
characteristics of Libya, I want to say that men of reason and 
understanding should carefully consider the unique 
characteristics of every country. 
 
My proposal is that you join (TN: al-Qa'ida) the same way that 
the Jihad Organization did under Shaykh Ayman al-((Zawahiri)), 
and the Monotheism and Jihad Organization under its emir Abu-
Mus'ab al-Zarqawi, God rest his soul, and the Salafi Group for 
the Call and Combat under our dear brother, ((Abu-Mus'ab)) 'Abd-
al-Wadud. 
 
I expect you know about the (TN: high) standing you have in our 
hearts, which is greater than what you enjoy in any one country, 
and you are surely aware that in this sea of worldwide fighting 
against Muslims, they now feel they belong to the greater 
Islamic community in a universal sense, by the grace of God, so 
this trend must be encouraged. 
 
This is how it seems to me. I am waiting for your (TN: reply) 
message. 
 
Peace be with you, and God's mercy and blessings. 


